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20th July 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 13 RESULTS DAY AND APPEALS 
 

In preparation for the release of results in August, I would like to share some important information with 
you.  
 
Results day Arrangements: 

• Results will be shared with students from 08:00am on Tuesday 10th August. 

• Students are invited to attend school using the main student entrance between 08:00am-12:00pm, 

where they will be greeted by staff.  

• Students should only attend at the allocated time above.  

• Students who have applied for University need to be prepared and should have UCAS Track sign in 

details handy.  

• UCAS Track will begin to update from 08:00am, you may find out if you have been successful with 

your course choice(s) prior to collecting your results.  

• UCAS Track will not display your results only University decisions, so it is important to collect 

results. 

• Staff will be on hand to support with all eventualities on the day, but please be prepared that in 

some cases this process may take several hours to resolve.  

• If you are unable to attend results day on Tuesday 10th August, your results will be posted home 

after this date.  

• If the weather allows, we will present you with your results outside. This is so that we can adhere 

to current COVID guidelines. If not, we will invite you individually indoors to collect your results.  

• This is a precaution due to the expected increase in national COVID-19 cases expected in August 

2021 and associated contact tracking 

 
Appeals: 
Any appeals must be made through the school in line with JCQs guidance. Details of how to appeal as well 
as the deadline for this can be found here: https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/JCQ-
Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
Mr B Vause 
Head of Post 16  
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